
 

March 21, 2022 
  
John Gilbert, AIA 
Facilities Branch – Division of District Support 
Kentucky Department of Educations 
Office of Finance and Operations 
300 Sower Blvd, 4th Floor  
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 
 
Re:  Waiver Request to Allow Additional Alternates 

Christian Co. - New Consolidated High School  
Design Development Review - Response 
BG 22-104 
 
 

Dear John: 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Christian County School District to petition a waiver in accordance with 702 
KAR 4:170, Part b, waivers: 
 
Additional Alternates 
KDE regulations allow for only 10 possible alternates with each construction project.  The New Consolidated 
High School is a very large project, with an estimated construction cost above $100 Million.   Due to the 
size, complexity, and funding sources for this project along with the current economic uncertainty due to 
raising costs and inflation, we would like to include the option to include an additional 10 alternates to this 
project for a total of 20 alternates.  We also request permission to alter the bid form to create lines for these 
10 alternates.      
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Eric Rang, AIA 
HAFER 
 
CC:   Christopher Bentzel, Christian County Public Schools 
  Josh Hunt, Christian County Public Schools  

Jack Faber, Hafer 
 
Attachment:      n/a 
 
 


